Syosset Central School District

Dr. Thomas L. Rogers
Superintendent of Schools

J. Irving Baylis School 580 Woodbury Road Plainview, New York 11803-1007

> Main Office 516-364-5798 FAX 516-837-8924

Dr. Theresa Curry
Deputy Superintendent of Schools
364-5656

Clara Y. Kang Principal

November 1, 2023

Dear Parents or Guardians:

Syosset elementary schools will be celebrating American Education Week by inviting you to attend a Culminating Curriculum Celebration. These celebrations are an exciting opportunity to be part of your child's learning experience. It is also a great way to strengthen the school/home connection. Each celebration is reflective of the Syosset Central School District's elementary curriculum, student's hard work, and creativity.

All of the children and staff are excited to have you join us on the dates and at the times indicated on the schedule below:

Grade	Date	Time	Subject Area
Grade K	Thursday, February 8, 2024	10:30 – 11:15 am	100 th Day of School Math Celebration
Grade 1	Friday, April 19, 2024	10:30 – 11:15 am	Welcome to Vowel Town
Grade 2	Friday March 8, 2024	1:45 – 2:30 pm	How Erosion Occurs
Grade 3	Monday, May 6, 2024	1:45 – 2:30 pm	Forces & Motion – Friction and Spring Scales
Grade 4	Friday, December 1, 2023	10:00 – 11:00 am	Map Making/Cartography of New York State
Grade 5	Wednesday, November 29, 2023	11:30 am – 12:15 pm	Innovative Technology in Ancient Civilizations

At Baylis, our goal of safety remains paramount even when we are participating in an enjoyable and memorable event. Therefore, to remain organized while accommodating all families, **each family will receive 2 tickets**. Tickets will be sent out in advance of the classroom event. Unfortunately, **we are unable to accommodate younger siblings and please be reminded that photographs and/or videotaping are prohibited.**

When you arrive, plan to enter the building through the main entrance where you will check in at security. **Please present your tickets and your government issued identification**. We ask that all parents go from the main entrance lobby directly to the location of your child's curriculum celebration. At the conclusion, there will be an announcement for parents to exit through the main doors only.

I look forward to seeing you all on the day of these class celebrations and that you will enjoy partnering with your child to work on the day's lesson. We welcome you and hope that your visit is truly enjoyable.

Sincerely,

Clara Y. Kang Principal

Clary Kang